
Pulpit Announcements 
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 7, 2022 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare Home, which is a 

maternity home for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Stephen Garrity. 

May he rest in peace. 

 

• After consulting various families of the parish, I’ve come to realize how many 

have moved to Catholic schools or have begun homeschooling since the 

pandemic. This shift affects our Children’s Faith Formation program. This 

change has led me to adjust and reduce our original plans.  

 

• For the coming year, we will only have one session of Children’s Faith 

Formation from 6:30 PM – 7:45 PM. We will have classes for 2nd grade 

through 12th grade. We will not be able to have a Kindergarten or First Grade 

class. For a child to be registered in the program, at least one parent must be 

signed up for the Adult Formation program (Bible Study) at the same time. 

 

• It’s my hope to expand the program through the next couple of years as the 

number of children increase in our parish. Registrations can be done through 

our Front Office or on the ad on our website. As a reminder, all children who 

are signed up must be from families who are registered at the parish. As a sign 

of our commitment to Christian formation, there is no fee for the program.  

 

• In observance of the National Eucharistic Revival, our parish will host a 

display of the Church’s Eucharistic Miracles next weekend, August 13-14. 

The display will be held in the Parish Hall and will be available after all our 

weekend Masses. Please plan to stay after Mass and spend some time viewing 

the accounts of these great miracles! 
 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://gracewepray.org/christian-formation/
https://www.eucharisticrevival.org/
http://www.therealpresence.org/eucharst/mir/engl_mir.htm

